
Name:  Fran Sciullo 
Department: Holiday Park Elementary Principal 
Date:  6-10-2012 
 

Accomplishments: 
 
-Completed all end of year tactical items including close up, materials accountability, and finalization of end of 
year student grades. 
- Conducted end of year grade level meetings with all building staff members. 
- Completed end of year 5501 evaluations of all staff members. 
- Completed all support staff evaluations. 
- Analyzed English as Second Language (ESL) Access scores and impact on 2012-2013 planning. 
- Created preliminary 2012-2013 building wide schedule. 
- Addressed room changes and building configuration for 2012-2013. 
- Participated in elementary principals meeting. 
- Analyzed spring AR, STAR, DIBELS literacy-math data. 
- Represented school during IEP and parent meeting. 
- Continued daily updates of our Holiday Park school web page. 
- Attended PTA executive session. 
- Attended district finance committee and education committee meeting. 
- Continued presence within the school by conducting numerous daily classroom visits. 
- Conducted weekly “good phone call” home to grade level students. 
- Participated with summer reading/math kickball game. 
- Conducted sixth grade end of year celebration. 
 

Goals: 
 
1. To construct, analyze, enhance, and implement our building wide instructional improvement plan.  
Emphasis will focus on instructional strategies for increased student math and reading proficiency levels. 
2. To educate staff, plan, apply, reflect, enhance building wide response to instruction and intervention (tier 
time) for literacy. 
3. To enhance the area of school to home and school to community communication. 

 
Upcoming Items: (can change at any time) 
 
2012-2013 school year planning. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



June 2012 Holiday Park Elementary Building Highlights: 
 

As Holiday Park Elementary School continues to “Achieve, Learn, and Succeed”, listed below is a snapshot of our school 
accomplishments through June:  Visit www.pbsd.k12.pa.us for additional highlights. 
 

- Congratulations to our sixth grade 
students for reaching an educational 
milestone.  Good luck as 7th grade 
students! 
- Please visit our Holiday Park 
Elementary Website to view pictures 
of the various end of year events. 
- Thank you to our learning 
community on another successful 
school year!  See you in August! 
 
 
 

 

http://www.pbsd.k12.pa.us/

